
1 

 

PMHS ATHLETIC BOOSTERS 

GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING  

MINUTES:  28 August 2017 
 

CALL TO ORDER:  The meeting was called to Order at 7:05 by Todd Williams. 

 

ATTENDEES:   Jason Bellamy, Sue Uebersax, Greg and Nancy Golczewski, Todd 

Williams, Michele Barco, Deb McCollum, David Beck, John Campo, Kathy Beck, 

Tammy Michaels, David O’Dea, Charlie Tangires, Kelly Marcin, Karen Pickard and 

Shannon Sweaney. 

 

REVIEW OF MINUTES:  The minutes from the May 2017 meetings were reviewed 

and approved.  

    

FINANCE REPORT:  Deb McCollum presented the Financial Report.  In August 2017, 

the Boosters deposited $1350 and spent $6455.  There is $35,921 in unrestricted cash and 

$18,947 in unappropriated funds.   

      

ATHLETIC DIRECTOR UPDATE: 

 

 Banners are being hung up outside. 

 Last year the Boosters bought uniforms for Field Hockey and Girls’ Soccer teams.  

Additionally they bought golf bags for the Golf team and a 10 X 10 Easy Up 

Tent. 

 Team photos will be on 30 August 2017.   

 There are no sport events, with the exception of football, on Early Dismissal days. 

 Participation fees need to be paid by 31 August 2017.   

 The Homecoming Game is 13 October 2017 and the dance is 14 October 2017.   

 There was no Captain’s clinic last spring.   

 For the September 2017 meeting, Coach Bellamy will present his wish list. 

 

COMMITTEE UPDATES: 

 

 Community Relations: 

 

 David O’Dea will be the new Chairperson for this community and 

the Michaels will assist when needed. 

 The banners will be up Friday. 

 They are looking for new ideas and incentives for our sponsors. 

 

Merchandising: 

 

 We need volunteers to work the 9-11:00 and the 1 – 3:00 shifts on 

30 August 2017 

 Requested $1942 to buy more merchandise.   
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Concessions: 

 

 The outdoor stand is set up 

 An alumnus is a co-owner of the Philly Pretzel Factory. He is 

interested in working with us to sell his pretzels for 40 cents.  He 

will donate 50 pretzels for Friday’s game. 

 They still need another warmer and they are looking for a pizza 

supplier. 

  

Membership: 

 

 We have 30 members signed up for this year. 

  

Scholarship 

  Nothing to report.   

  

Team Liaisons: 

 

 Nothing to report.     

 

Student Report 

 

 Coach Bellamy will identify the students at the next meeting. 

 

Program Book/Webmaster: 

 

 The Booster website is updated. 

 He is working on the printing of the books. 

 Dave Beck will work with Christi Campo on the Galaxy for Friday’s 

game.   

 

BUSINESS FOR DISCUSSION: 

 

 Booster Board Meeting: 

 

 

 The Boyle Buick Drive and Yard Sale on 21 October 2017 was 

discussed.  All drivers have to be 21 years old.  There will be ten cars, 

to include some classic cars.  We need to have 100 drivers to make a 

profit.  We will get $10 for every test drive.  If we get more than 100 

drivers we will get $20/drive.  For the Yard Sale we will accept 

donations and whatever is left over at the end of the event will be 

donated.  We may also be getting a shredder to attend the event.  The 

Yard Sale will be 8:00 – 1:00. 

 Additional possible fund raiser is the Legend of the Fog.   

 We will purchase the Girls’ lacrosse uniform even though it is out of 

the cycle. 
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The following expenditures were approved at the meeting: 

o Golf bags – $166 

o Field Hockey Uniforms - $992 

o Merchandise - $1942 

o Program Books - $350 

o  

 

       

Upcoming Events: 

Next Executive Board Meeting – 11 September  2017 

Next General Membership Meeting –18 September 2017 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:45 p.m. 

Minutes submitted by Sue Uebersax 


